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November 

November 5 — Winter prep,  

              care and storage 

 

December 

December 3 — Club meeting 

 

January 

January 7 — Club meeting 

 

February 

February 4 — Club meeting 

 

March 

March 4 — Club meeting 

 

April 

April 1 — Club meeting 

 

May 

May 6 — Club meeting 

 

 

 

*Open to MBS Members Only 

Milwaukee  
Bonsai Society 

PO Box 240822 
Milwaukee Wi 

53224 
 
 

Upcoming meeting 

 The November meeting top-

ic will be winter prep, stor-

age and care. We will have an 

open discussion with club 

members about the success-

es and failures with how 

they have, and now, store 

their trees, how to prep 

them, and care for them 

over the winter months.  

Bring your stories about the 

successes and the failures 

you’ve had with wintering 

your trees.  We can all learn 

from your experiences. 

Next Meeting 

   
November 5, 2022 

9am 
At Boerner Botanical  

Gardens 



 

 

 

President’s Message 
 

Hello again, 
 
Well, another bonsai season is quickly coming to an end with fall in full swing 
and winter coming up quickly. But that doesn't mean the club is done during 
the "non bonsai" months. We still have the November general club meeting 
and our Christmas party in December. Your executive committee is also hard 
at work finalizing next year's schedule to be posted on the website by the end 
of December. One very exciting event that you can add to your schedule now 
is next year's annual exhibit. Our very special guest judge and artist will be 
Bjorn Bjorholm. Bjorn is a very well-known and respected bonsai artist who 
owns Eisei-En Bonsai in Nashville. If you're not familiar with Bjorn, I encour-
age you to check out his website and YouTube channel where he posts a lot 
of free content. The annual exhibit will at Lynden sculpture Garden again next 
year and will be held on August 25-27.  
 
Speaking of the website, we have been working on redesigning the site to 
make it more user friendly, will be providing all recorded meetings for club 
members to access and are working towards making on-line education oppor-
tunities available soon. There will also be new merchandise for you to pur-
chase online very soon.   
 
Looking forward to seeing everyone at the next club meeting on Saturday No-
vember 5th. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Erich 



 

 

   

   

The election for 2023 Executive Committee members took place at the October 

general meeting with the below members being voted into office for next year. 

2023 Executive Committee 

  President—Erich B  1st VP—Pam W 

  2nd VP—Teri W  Secretary—Rick W 

  Treasurer—Clif O  Director—John N 

  Director—Irene H  Director—Rob S 



 

    



 
MBS OLDTIMERS 

By Kris Z 
 

Do you have a collection of old newsletters?  If so, we need to talk  :o) 

We are in the process of putting all old newsletters on the website (for easy ac-

cess).  Check out the website to see what we have so far.   

 

Anyway, here’s what we’re looking for: 

 

2006 - August 

2004 - August 

2002 - December 

2001 - March, April, May, June and November 

2000 - April and July 

1999 - Missing all but November 

1998 - all needed 

1997 - all needed 

1996 - all needed 

1995 - November and December 

1994 - May 

1993 - April 

1992 - none needed 

1991 - February and December 

1990 - All but March, July and September 

 

Anything you may have before these years… 

 

We will scan your newsletters and get them back to you. 

Thanks for your help. 

Please contact Kris Z  hagr8d@mac.com 

mailto:hagr8d@mac.com


 

   
General Meeting-October 1, 2022 

October’s meeting truly 

was about fall work on 

deciduous trees.  Brian 

and Steve gave us lots of 

great information! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Another successful Nursery Crawl.  The rain held off and many treasurers were found.  Participants 
left with white pines, yews, cotoneasters, junipers and other varieties.  At half price, these will be ex-
cellent pieces to learn more about horticulture of the different species, fertilizing, repotting and styl-
ing.  For those who couldn’t make it, check out Minor’s Garden Center’s 1/2 price sale.  Lots of out-
standing stock to choose from.  Stock that specifically will grow in Wisconsin weather! 
 
Treasures that Justina H-G found  

Great finds by Jack S Trees found by Michael B 

Junipers Ben found 
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Next MBS meeting will be  

November 5, 2022 @ 9am 

Boerner Botanical Gardens 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 

Webmaster 

Melissa J 

Pam W 

2022 MBS OFFICERS 

Other Club Functions 

PAB Board—Ron F, Houston S & Judy S 

Twisted shadows creep 

Into yards and fertile minds… 
   Autumn moon on trees 

 

~David Mohn 

 

 

President Erich B 

1st VP Pam W 

2nd VP Teri W 

Secretary Rick W 

Treasurer Clif O 

Director John N 

Director Greg R 

Director Irene H 
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